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29th November 2024 

Our ref: KW/RB/027/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: IPP targets  

Please find attached Individual Progress Plan (IPP) targets for your child for cycle 1: October to February 2024-25. 

Class teachers review and set targets three times a year in October, February and June. These targets are based 

on pupils’ long term outcomes from the Educational Health Care Plans (EHCP). These plans also incorporate 

targets from other professionals such as Physiotherapy, Speech and Language Therapy and Occupational Therapy. 

They are reviewed weekly and moderated by the Leadership Team each term.  

Please note that targets will be reviewed in February or earlier depending on your child’s progress. 

If you would like further information, to make any comment or discuss your child’s targets, please contact school. 

Yours sincerely  

                          

Kate White                                Rachael Bennett 

Deputy Headteacher               Deputy Headteacher 
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